
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  
It has been lovely looking at the pictures of the children creating their spider cake homework.  They 
seem to be having so much fun!  
  
Our topic will continue with the theme ‘Christmas’.  In class we are still finding out about Christmas 
traditions from around the world, making comparisons with our own traditions and celebrations 
during the festive season.  
  
Learning intentions linked to class subject are:  
  

• Looking at similarities and differences that connect us to and distinguish us from others;  
• Retell the Christmas story by sequencing the events;  
• Create props for the Nativity;  
• Notice patterns and shapes in the environment.  

  
Letter sound will be ‘H’ - thank you for creating this piece of work with your children as we do use 
these to promote speech sounds at carpet time.  
  
Finally, don’t forget your photographs need to be in school by the 26th November.  
 


